
 

 

Kiss ‘n Ride Contract  
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
The safety of our students is very important to us; therefore, we ask for your support as we make plans to 
introduce the Kiss and Ride program for our school.  
 
The Kiss and Ride program is intended for parents who are dropping off their child(ren) in the morning. It is not 
intended for individuals who want to leave their vehicle to walk their child(ren) to the playground or to assist their 
child(ren) to leave the car. If you want to accompany your child to the fence of the playground, you must park your 
vehicle on the street (or in another designated space) and walk your child to the school yard.  
 
In an effort to make drop-off and pick-up as orderly and safe as possible, we ask that drivers respect the following 
rules:  

1. Obey the road rules, crosswalks, and speed limits.  
2. Have your child(ren) enter and exit the vehicle from the curb side of the loop (exit from the RIGHT side of 

the vehicle ONLY).  
3. The Kiss & Ride area is one way only.  
4. Your child(ren) should have their backpack on their lap to enable them to exit the vehicle quickly. 
5. Never leave your car parked, idling or unattended.  

 
Included at the end of this letter is a Kiss and Ride Contract.  We are asking all drivers to indicate that they have 
read this letter by completing the attached form and returning it to the school. Once the form has been returned, 
drivers will receive a card indicating that they are part of the Kiss and Ride program. Drivers without a card will not 
be allowed to use the Kiss and Ride area.  
 
We realize that drop-off and pick-up can be challenging and therefore, we would like to provide some alternative 
transportation suggestions:  

• Walking. Try a Community Walking Group. One parent at the front and one at the rear of the group, 
children walking in between. Pick up your friends along the way.  

• Carpool. Arrange to help each other out with pick-up and drop-off.  
• Discuss pick-up and drop-off routines with your children and be flexible with solutions as change is 

required.  
• Families with more than one child can help their children to organize a designated pick-up spot.  
• Park a block away and walk the last block to school with your child(ren).  

 
Without your help and cooperation, this initiative cannot succeed. Thank you in advance for assisting us to keep all 
our students safe.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Jeff Demacio, 
Vice-Principal 
 

 

 


